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Welcome to the first edition of SIDERWIN e-Newsletter. People registered to the Special 
Interest Group will receive periodically this email to be inform about the main challenges of 
the project. 

SIDERWIN video 
The first video of SIDERWIN project was launched in March. This short animation video offers 
a general overview of the project. 

M18 Steering Committee and Review Meeting 
The 28th of March SIDERWIN partners attended to the M18 Steering Committee in Brussels 
where the main achievements of the different work packages during the last 6-month period 
were discussed. The next day the Project Officer, Cristina Fernández-Ramos, and the Technical 
Expert, Margaride Pinto, joined the partners. 
Several topics were addressed during the Steering Committee especially regarding the 
planning and possible deviations of the project. The goal was to emphasize the fact the delay 
that impacted the early stages of the project would not impact the upcoming tasks and 
workpackages. The huge developments undertaken during the first 18 months of the project 
allowed the consortium to actually dig deeper and to secure furthermore the choices to be 
made regarding the development of the cell.  
At the end of the 2 days, the Project Officer and Technical Expert were relieved to see the 
project going forward in a sound state. A few recommendations were issued regarding the 
periodic report as well as the ongoing amendment. All of the recommendations have been 
heard and are already implemented. 

 



Pilot Plant Building Construction 
A new building to locate the SIDERWIN pilot  is being constructed at ArcelorMittal facilities 
in Maizières-lès-Metz (France). The works will finish in 6 months when it is expected to start 
with the pilot commissioning. 

 

SIDERWIN in Estrategia Empresarial 
In the 16th – 30th April 2019 edition of Estrategia Empresarial (Spanish business newspaper) 
an article about SIDERWIN was published. Link  

Upcoming SIDERWIN webinar 
At the end of 2019 it will organised the first SIDERWIN webinar. The date of the event will be 
communicated by social networks and also in the next eNewsletter. 

SIDERWIN in ESTAD-METEC 2019 
The Project Coordinator, Hervé Lavelaine de Maubeuge, will attend the METEC - ESTAD 
2019 in Dusseldorf with his lecture “SIDERWIN project: electrification of primary steel 
production for direct CO2 emission avoidance” 

DELIVERABLES 
Now accessible through website the public deliverable: 
D8.2.1_MasterDisseminationAndCommunicationPlanAndUpdates_SIDERWIN_v1.0 
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